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On May 14
th

, the ECP Committee held its monthly meeting.  Three topics were recommended to 

be moved to action and one discussion item was presented to the committee.   

 

The first item on the agenda was a newly proposed Board policy regarding the implementation of 

advertising throughout the district as a source of revenue.  Feedback from the Committee will be 

incorporated into the policy.  This policy will be presented at the next Board Work Session 

meeting.    

 

Another topic that the committee considered was the request to apply for the Dollar General 

Literacy Grant.  If awarded, the district would receive $4,000 that would be used to support the 

elementary Response to Instruction and Intervention program for Grade 3.   

 

The committee also reviewed the textbook adoption for secondary math.  These text books are 

needed to support the curriculum changes necessary to align with Common Core standards and 

are included in the proposed budget.  

 

In addition to these items, the committee was provided information about the E-Learning 

Summit between Montgomery County and the Republic of Korea that is to be held on June 12
th

 

at Montgomery County Community College.  This summit will provide the opportunity to learn 

about the successful strides and best practices that the Republic of Korea has achieved in the 

realm of E-Learning.   

 

The next ECP Committee meeting will be held on Monday, June 11
th

 at 6:30 p.m.   
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